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To the Becket Community: 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Drought Management Task Force has 

advised that our region is experiencing Level 2 Drought conditions (Drought Status 

| Mass.gov).  It is essential that we employ water conservation measures in order 

to protect our wells and prevent fires. 

Conserving our water will aid in the reduction of water use and safeguard 

water for essential needs, such as drinking water, fire protection services, habitat 

recovery and environmental needs, and sustained water supplies. For more 

information, please visit the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affair’s 

webpages on indoor and outdoor water use, and Drought Preparedness | Water 

Conservation | Red Cross 

 
      Kathe Warden 
      Becket Town Administrator 

 

 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/drought-status
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/drought-status
https://www.mass.gov/guides/indoor-water-conservation
https://www.mass.gov/guides/outdoor-water-conservation
https://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies/types-of-emergencies/drought.html
https://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies/types-of-emergencies/drought.html

